
Antonia Hover 

[correspondence'^^» 
6/16/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04548-2025 

From: Kelly Thompson 
Sent: Sunday, June 15, 2025 10:57 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence 
Cc: Cindy Muir 
Subject: Fwd: NO RATE INCREASE - NO CHINESE SOLAR PANELS ... STOP FPL SELLING OUT 

AMERICA 

Please put in docket 2025001 1 file 

Kelly Thompson, MSA 
Regulatory Program Administrator 
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6986 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "George F. Valle" <vallegfv@gmail.com> 
Date: June 13, 2025 at 6:47:53 PM EDT 
To: PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state. fl.us> 
Subject: NO RATE INCREASE - NO CHINESE SOLAR PANELS ... STOP FPL 
SELLING OUT AMERICA 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Gov DeSantis, 

My mother, sister, and I in the strongest terms request that you stop the Chinese takeover of our 
electricity. FPL is selling us out. 

Not only is it a $9 billion rate increase, but it does not produce a corresponding electrical return 
on investment and sells out to the Communist Chinese. WHY are you supporting this madness? 

Thank you, George F. Valle 

786-859-6000 
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